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Fiona Ajram

From: Gallacher, Gaynor 

Sent: 01 May 2018 15:08

To: Planning Policy NDDC

Cc: Hellier, Steve

Subject: Sturminster Newton Neighbourhood Plan  - Highways England response

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear planning policy team 

 

Thank you for providing Highways England with the opportunity to comment on the submission version of the 

neighbourhood plan for Sturminster Newton. Highways England is responsible for operating, improving and 

maintaining the strategic road network, which in this case includes the A303, A31 and A35 which are located some 

distance to the north and south of the plan area.  

 

Having reviewed the submitted document, we are satisfied that the plan’s proposed policies are unlikely to impact 

on our network and we therefore have no comments to make. 

 

Kind regards 

Gaynor 

 

Gaynor Gallacher  

South West Operations  

Highways England |  
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